
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/11/2016 2:42:39 PM

Subject: FW: FTC and DOJ Joint Statement on Certificate of Need
Attachments: SC-CON-FINAL-APPROVED-01-08-16.pdf

Here's the statement.

From: Gilman, Daniel [mailto:dgilman@ftc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2016 9:50 AM 
To: Pisarik, Holly
Cc: Patrick Kuhlmann
Subject: FTC and DOJ Joint Statement on Certificate of Need

The Hon. Nikki R. Haley, Governor 
Holly G. Pisarik, Chief Legal Counsel 
Office of the Governor 
The State of South Carolina

Dear Governor Haley and Ms. Pisarik:

In response to your request, dated November 13, 2015, please find the attached Joint Statement of the Federal 
Trade Commission and the Antitrust Division of the U.S. Department of Justice on Certificate-of-Need Laws 
and South Carolina House Bill 3250.

We hope that this is helpful to you and the South Carolina General Assembly in your deliberations.

Please let me know if you have any questions about the attachments or other competition issues.

Thank you

Daniel J. Gilman, J.D., Ph.D.
Federal Trade Commission
Office of Policy Planning
600 Pennsylvania Ave., NW 
Washington, DC 20580 

(202) 326 - 3136
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